
 

 

Thursday 7th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

Harden Beck Horticultural Society Show - THIS WEEKEND! 

As I am sure you are all aware, this weekend is the local Horticultural Society 
show at The Showground. (See attached flyer). 

All of the children in Years 1 to 6 who planted and took home a sunflower to 
grow before the summer are encouraged to enter their sunflower into either:  

Class K303 Tallest Sunflower     or   Class K304 Largest diameter Sunflower.  

All children in school have created an entry that will be sent in on their behalf. 
The entries for each class are: 

Reception – K292 An item made from waste 
Year 1 – K305 Decorated gingerbread man 

Year 2 – Make a Lego model of your own design 
Year 3 – K295 Make an animal from fruit or vegetables 

Year 4 – K306 Decorated gingerbread man 
Year 5 – K298 Photograph- The park 

Year 6 – K287 Poetry 
 

The show tent will be open from 2pm and we hope to see you there! 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Leanne Ruddock 
Head of School 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 


